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Good Afternoon, I am writing to you in your role as the Planning Officer for Camden and in connection with the 

planning application that has been submitted for Boston House in Fitzroy Square.

1.  Because we did not receive the letter addressed to some residents regarding NCH's  project, we were 

unaware of the public meeting organised in July and therefore did not attend. We learnt about the project in 

early September from other neighbours. 

2.  The notice which is posted on the lamp post outside Boston House was clearly erected during the summer 

holiday period when the majority of interested parties in the Square, both Residents and Businesses would 

have been on holiday and therefore unaware of it 

3.  As a substantial Business Rate payer over 4 buildings in Fitzroy Square, No 10, 10A, 20 & 32, 10 Fitzroy 

Limited are alarmed and extremely concerned by this application and its potential impact on our business 

which will have a very real impact on the current environment

4.  We feel, in the circumstances, that due consideration should be given to a substantial delay to the closing 

date of the 21 September 2019 in order that all interested parties have the time to assess the impact of the 

project on this beautiful and unique Square .

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kay Williams, Director, 10 Fitzroy Limited
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